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RESPONSE TO QUESTION ON NOTICE 

 
QUESTION - p38 
 
Mr DAVID SHOEBRIDGE: But my question is quite specific: Did you ask for and receive 
a detailed consideration by your staff weighing up the pros and cons?  
The Hon. SHAYNE MALLARD: Mr Chair, he has agreed to take that question on 
notice.  
The CHAIR: I think he has agreed to take that on notice.  
Mr SHINE: I will take that on notice. I am sure there are a range of things relating to 
that.  
Mr DAVID SHOEBRIDGE: And if you did not, why not? 
 
 
RESPONSE 
 
Trust did not request a detailed consideration from MAAS staff on the pros and cons of 
the proposed relocation. 
 
The Trustees did not seek such a report, as Management had been requested to 
provide regular reports to each meeting, following the announcement by the Premier in 
February 2015 of the Government’s commitment to commence planning for the new 
museum. 
 
 


